Pend Oreille County

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT

P.O. Box 5066 Newport WA  99156-5066
Phone: 509-447-4821

Determination of Non-Significance

Description of Proposal: Pend Oreille County Comprehensive Plan Update, Sensitive
Areas Code (SAC) and Development Regulations Update

Proponent: Pend Oreille County

Location: County-wide

Lead agency: Pend Oreille County

The lead agency for this proposal has determined that it does not have a probable significant
adverse impact on the environment. An environmental impact statement (EIS) is not
required under RCW 43.21C.030(2)(c). This decision was made after review of a
completed environmental checklist and other information on file with the lead agency.
This information is available to the public on request

This DNS is issued under WAC 197-11-340(2); the lead agency will not act on this
proposal for 14 days from the date below. Comments must be submitted by May 10, 2021.

Responsible Official: Greg Snow, Community Development Director
gsnow(@pendoreille.org

(509) 447-4821

418 S. Scott Ave.

Newport, WA 99156

Signature:_éve'jt;&m—) Date Issued: 23\2|

You may appeal this determination to the Pend Oreille County Hearing Examiner at the
Community Development Department, 418 S. Scott Ave., Newport, WA 99156, no later
than May 10, 2021. You should be prepared to make specific factual objections. Contact
Greg Snow, Community Development Director, (509) 447-4821, to read or ask about the
procedures for SEPA appeals.




